Guilden Sutton Church of England Primary School
Love and Juotice for AU

9% June 2023
Dear Parent,

Welcome back to the final countdown of 2022 — 2023! | hope you are well-rested and enjoyed a wonderful half term

holiday with family and friends.
— .

Before half term, our KS2 school councillors and school ethos ambassadors took part in an online ethos conference
with many other schools around the theme of 'The Biggest Story'.

They thought about creation by making a collage globe with reflections. They thought about 'The People of God' and
'Good News'. They were able to create a news feature based on 'Jesus and the 10 Lepers'.

Year 4 led our prayers on Thursday morning and it was lovely to see parents and grandparents attend. We were all
interested to hear the different ways that we can demonstrate love.

Thank you to Mrs Carty for telling us all about the life of the Cadbury family, who revolutionised the way businesses
took care of their workers. We were all inspired to go above and beyond what is expected of us and to help others,
just like George Cadbury did. Mrs. Carty also blessed our prayer pots during our collective worship.

= - | -

Why not follow us on Facebook to see what Guilden Sutton Church of England Primary School get up to on a
typical school day?

Nature Detectives will be bird watching after half term! If you have any spare toy (or even real) binoculars to lend
them, they would be very grateful. Many thanks in advance.

Please click on the link to visit St John’s Church website.
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As a school we have had no option but to reluctantly implement this price increase. From 1st September 2023, all
KS2 meals will cost £2.68 and can be ordered as usual via School Spider. We are fully aware that the current
financial climate has impacted families. If you have any concerns regarding payments, please pop in or call to speak
to me in confidence.

Save the Date:

Thursday 15t June Year 3 class prayers — Please join us in the hall for Collective
Worship. If you would like to bring along any donations for the foodb%lk
Foodbank, they will be greatly received.

Monday 19" June Class photos — full uniform

Tuesday 20' June Sports Day

Thursday 22" June Reserve Sports Day

The Trustees are arranging an ‘Art Gallery’ event (5:30pm-7:30pm) so please
keep this date free — there will be prosecco available to purchase!

To reduce conjestion, please see below a suggested timetable to ensure a
smooth flow of people during the event. Do not worry if you have children in
multiple year groups or cannot make the suggested time slots.

YR&Y6 5.30pm-6.00pm

Y1&Y5 6.00pm-6.30pm

Y2&Y4 6.30pm-7.00pm

Y3 7.00pm —7.30pm
Saturday 8" July Guilden Sutton Summer Fete
Friday 22" September Welcome BBQ 5.00pm — 7.00pm

Our average school attendance is 95.91% so thank you to everyone for making this a priority!

Absence requests will be authorised only if the circumstances are deemed exceptional.

The safety of our children is of the utmost importance — please ensure you phone, email or send a School Spider
message to Mrs. Lloyd or Mrs. Taylor in the office to report an absence and/or changes to pick up arrangements.

If anyone works in a business that offers ‘Match Funding’, please contact Mrs. Lloyd in the school office.

If you would like to be part of The Trustees and support the school with fundraising, please contact Susie
Harrington - guildensuttontrustees@gmail.com.

If the Cost of Living Crisis is affecting you and your family in any way at all, please do not hesitate to come and talk
to me in confidence so we can find a way to help.

Pupil Premium is funding to improve education outcomes for pupils in schools. You may be eligible for funding
without realising it and the funding can support many aspects of your child’s education. Please click on the link to
find out more information or pop into school for a chat.
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/free-school-meals

Please see attached flyers for your information. 2
TURKEY

Have a great weekend,

Theresa Rainford
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